
 

  

PRESS RELEASE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 5, 2021 Contact Jill McKenzie for more details and photos at jill@stevemckenzies.com 

The Ladies of the Lake Garden Club is overjoyed to announce the return of the Garden Party, 
which will take place on Sunday, May 2nd from 4-7 p.m.  This year's theme, Picnic in the Park, 
will celebrate new beginnings as we usher in the carefree days of summer.  The event will be a 
feast for the senses while following social distancing guidelines and safety standards to ensure all 
party goers enjoy a stress-free event.  

Building on a spirit of innovation, the event will utilize an online bidding platform, which will make 
supporting our neighborhood easier than ever!  Purchase your tickets to this adult-only event by 
clicking here.  The online market will feature trips and private parties hosted in our neighbors’ 
homes. 

Net proceeds from the 33rd biennial Garden Party will help fund special projects and maintenance 
in the Duck Pond Park. 

The Duck Pond Park is open to the public and is maintained by our neighborhood association in 
Peachtree Heights East and relies merely on support from neighbors and donations, such as 
yours, as there is no funding received from the City of Atlanta. is one of the most serene, natural 
environments in Atlanta.  Set on nearly 7.5 acres of green space and rolling terrain, the Park was 
created in 1909.  The original developer deeded this green space in trust for the use of the 
neighbors in the 1930s.  To become a supporter this space and event, please click on the link 
here. 

 

http://ladiesofthelake.org/tickets/
https://www.peachtreeheightseast.org/info.php?pnum=40
http://ladiesofthelake.org/supporters/

